
Dear Lukash Biessek von Temeschwar of the Brotherhood of Torn Banners 

I have heard through a client who owes me a favour that you are currently 

interested in knowledge relating to a tavern with a purple sign in a Northern city 

of our fair nation. I believe I can help you in this regard. As is obvious, I would 

expect that any help I gave you would be repaid in kind. I have a certain item 

precious to my Carta that I think is in the possession of these people and hope you 

would be open to getting it returned to me. Unfortunately, I have had to go into 

hiding from certain ‘Uncles’ because of an endeavour that went south last season. 

This means I cannot reach you at Anvil currently and I am likely to need a few 

months to collect enough information to be useful to you. If I suffer no unfortunate 

incidents with loose cobblestones or bottoms of canals then I will pay you and your 

brethren a visit at the Summer Solstice where Virtues allowing we can be of mutual 

assistance. For a small preview of my help, there may be a chance to strike at these 

‘Uncles’ this Equinox as I have heard they are moving a caravan of goods into 

Temeschwar from the North. I am unsure when or where though as my sources 

within the League seem to have lost their tongues. I would suggest investigating 

with the Varushkans.   

May Prosperity lead you and Courage guard you,  

Ludovico Bilancia di Sarvos of the Carta Bilancia 


